Wiltshire Council

Council

14 July 2015

Petitions Update

Petitions Received

As of 1 July 2015 five petitions have been received by Wiltshire Council since the last report to Council on 12 May 2015. Further details are shown at Appendix 1 to this report.

No requests have been received to present petitions at this meeting.

Proposal

That Council notes the petitions received and the action being taken, as set out in the Appendix to this report.

Yamina Rhouati Democratic Governance Manager

Background papers - None Appendix 1 - Petition update